Call for expressions of interest

School business managers to conduct peer reviews using our existing schools tax audit program (STAP)

DE&T Tax Compliance Unit (TCU) are calling for expressions of interest from school business managers to assist to undertake our STAP tax compliance visit program.  
Once selected, business manager “peer tax auditors” would be requested to conduct peer tax compliance reviews of other Victorian government schools. The reviews would encompass testing a sample of school documents and financial transactions for correct GST treatment of tax invoices; fundraising events; canteen and uniform shop treatment; booklists etc. and correct reporting (and understanding) of fringe benefits on FBT Tracker.

We expect a commitment of about 6 days out of your school per year, being:

· One initial training day, (Term 1, 2007)

· 4 x one day visits (one each term) to schools (in another (nearby) region to avoid conflict of interest issues), 

· One hour per school report writing (using a proforma template) and 

· a debrief day to discuss the program at the end of each year 
This process would be supported by a contract TCU project manager, Mr. Wayne McKenna, who would:

· Provide an initial training day; 
· Identify target schools; 
· Coordinate visit program and audit testing program; 
· Undertake a joint first day visit as an induction process; 
· Provide a hotline support service; and
· Provide a report format template and coordinate individual, regional and summary outcome reports. 
TCU would fund CRT days to the business manager’s home school for each of these days, as required, to support the replacement of business managers in their absence from their school;

TCU would see this as:
 

· part of a development program for identified business managers who may be targeted at a later time to take DE&T vps roles, including succession roles for Greg Hart and Mike Collins in the next 5-10 years; 
· support a program that provides assurance that schools are implementing tax in a compliant manner; 
· provides professional development and career improvement opportunities for identified business managers. 
Expressions of interest close at 5:00pm on Friday, 20 October 2006 and should be returned by email to Greg Hart at hart.greg.j@edumail.vic.gov.au.  Should you have any enquiries relating to the role, you are welcome to email Greg or phone on 03 96373702.
Interviews of short listed applicants will take place in mid to late November 2006.  
All applicants will be notified of the outcome of their application. Successful applicants will be informed of the initial training day, which will occur in February 2007.

